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Thank you for this comprehensive bill. I selected neutral based on the fact that I am 

committed to the full implementation of Measure 114 and would prefer that the 

emphasis be placed on that bill. Otherwise, anything that the legislature can 

accomplish in promoting gun safety would be welcome.  

Please consider how you can work toward moving Measure 114 forward.  

Thanks 


